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Homicide Investigation – 1800 block of South 15th Street 

 
 

At approximately 8:20 p.m. on March 23, 2024, our officers responded to the 1800 block of South 15th 

Street regarding a possible shooting.  Upon arrival, they learned a fifteen-year-old female was 

transported to a local hospital with a gunshot wound. The victim succumbed to her wounds at the 

hospital.  

Detectives and Crime Scene personnel have responded to the area.  This incident being investigated as a 

homicide. 
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